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Start of work on Channel Highway, Margate from Monday 10 
February   

The Tasmanian Government is funding essential road maintenance work on the Channel 
Highway, between the Margate Community Hall and Baretta. This work will strengthen and 
improve the condition of the road for all road users.  

 
The Department of State Growth will carry out the works, which includes sections of road 
resurfacing and localised repairs. We will be working from Monday 10 February, Monday to 
Friday from 7am to 6pm and will finish in May, weather permitting.  
 
We will let you know in advance if we need to do any work outside these times. 

How will the work affect you? 
The work will involve the use of machinery which generates some noise. We will make every effort 
to minimise noise by arranging the work in stages at different locations, and turning off machinery 
and vehicles when not in use.  
 
Traffic changes 
There will be some temporary traffic changes to ensure the safety of workers and road users.  

Lane closures and a reduced speed limit will be in place during work hours and may affect travel 
times. One lane of traffic will remain open at all times. Please keep to speed limits and follow the 
directions of traffic controllers and signs.  

Contact 
If you have any questions, please contact Shaw Contracting Project Manager Warwick Eaton on  
0400 261 106 or warwicke@shawcontracting.com.au.  

 
For more information on our projects, visit transport.tas.gov.au.  

 
Thank you for your patience during this important work. 
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